
 

 

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Team Blatch! 

We are delighted that your child has received the offer of a place at 
Blatchington Mill School to start in September 2025 and we are so pleased to 
welcome your family to our school community.  We know that the move from 
primary to secondary school can be exciting and daunting in equal measure, 
both for our students and their families, and we aim to support you all by 
making your child’s move to us as smooth as possible. This, alongside all of 
the information we will be sending you over the next few months, can be 
found on our website at  New Year 7 Students 2024 - Blatchington Mill School 

To accept the place please find the link and your login details below to our 
online registration form.  This must be completed by Wednesday 19th March. 
 
Email:  
 
Password:  
 
https://blatchingtonmill.applicaa.com/year7 
 
If you wish to decline their place, please inform the Admissions team at 
Brighton and Hove City Council as soon as possible: 
schooladmissions@brighton-hove.gov.uk 

 
At this time I would also like to take this opportunity to highlight some key 
dates for your diary: 

●​ Friday 4th July when all Year 6 children across the city spend the day at 
their new secondary school. 

●​ Monday 7th July when we will invite you to our Year 6 Parents and 
Carers to an Induction Evening. 
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●​ Monday 18th to Wednesday 20th August when we are hoping to be able 
to run our successful Summer School for our new Year 7s. (Please note 
that unfortunately we are not yet able to confirm this because it is 
dependent on our budget and we will not know if we have the finances 
available until late May).  
 

If you have any questions about your child’s place at Blatchington Mill, please 
feel free to email admissions@blatchingtonmill.org.uk.   
 
Once again, we are delighted to be welcoming your child to Blatch and are 
looking forward to ensuring that they have a fantastic educational 
experience with us over the next five years.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs A Crawford 
Assistant Headteacher 
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